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SUBJECT: Dayton Power and Light Engineering Drawings for Tait Unit #3 

Ms. Wissman: 

According to the Ohio Power Siting Board (OPSB) Order in case number 92-1475-EL-BGN, 
Dayton Power & Light (DP&L) is required to submit engineering drawings at least thirty days 
prior to construction. Construction for Tait Unit #3 is currently scheduled to begin August 31, 
1997. 

DP&L is installing the same model combustion turbine-generator as Units #1 and #2 which 
are currently in service. The engineering and construction drawings used for the previous 
units will be used for Unit #3. Since this installation is essentially the same as the previous 
imits for which DP&L has already provided engineering drawings, we are only submitting the 
site arrangement plan drawing (Drawing # 25193-CSTU-SlOOl). This drawing locates the 
major plant equipment for the current installation. 

If you require any additional information please contact Eric Garrett at (937) 331-4484. 

Sincerely, 

A. A. Farrell, Manager - Plant Betterment 
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